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Question 
Strongly 

agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 
Don't 

know 

Total Agree 

 My child is happy at this school. 50% 47%     4% 97% 

My child feels safe at this school. 43% 57%       100% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well 

behaved. 

25% 61% 11%   4% 86% 

The school makes me aware of what my 

child will learn during the year. 

18% 43% 18% 14% 7% 61% 

My child has SEND, and the school gives 

them the support they need to succeed. 

  100%       100% 

The school has high expectations for my 

child. 

14% 68% 4% 4% 11% 82% 

My child does well at this school. 39% 61%       100% 

The school lets me know how my child is 

doing. 

25% 50% 18% 7%   75% 

There is a good range of subjects available 

to my child at this school. 

39% 50% 4%   7% 89% 

My child can take part in clubs and 

activities at this school. 

54% 43% 4%     97% 

The school supports my child’s wider 

personal development 

25% 57% 4% 4% 11% 82% 
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Headteacher’s Response 

The governors would like to thank all of the parents and carers who took the time to 

respond to the questionnaire. We are delighted that the outcomes are so positive. 

Twenty-eight parents completed the questionnaire and of the parents who shared 

an opinion, 97% said that they would recommend the school to other parents, 100% 

agreed that their child does well at the school, 97% said that their child was happy 

and 100% said that their child feels safe. 

We are pleased with the responses given in the questionnaires and are working hard 

to improve all areas of school especially those where parents would like to see 

particular improvements - the key one being keeping you informed about what your 

child is learning and how they are doing in school.  

Our website is currently being redesigned and we are hoping that it will be more 

user friendly moving forward. From September we will be updating the school 

website each half term with the topic based “Big Questions” for each class and the 

knowledge organisers for each subject covered. Please remember to visit the 

website to look at the class pages in September and throughout the year – all this 

information will enable parents to find out what the children are learning and help 

you support your child. 

We will also be resuming the termly progress reports which come home at the end of 

each term and hopefully we’ll be able to invite parents into school more often to 

share in the children’s learning in the usual way. COVID has made this difficult but as 

restrictions lift this will become a priority as parental partnership is vital to make sure 

we are doing our best for the children. 

The newsletter will be published fortnightly on the school website and we will 

continue to use the text message service to keep parents informed. Unfortunately, 

we will not be resuming paper newsletters as we are trying to be more 

environmentally friendly in school and are restricting the amount of paper we send 

home. If you are unable to access the online newsletters and require support with 

this, please contact the school office and we will be happy to help. 

As always we are always happy to talk to parents and are keen to do the best for 

the children and the local community. If you would like to discuss any issues further 

or need anything at all then please contact the school office and we will be happy 

to help. 


